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Report Summary 
 

This report from the Ontario Ombudsman provides information regarding their investigation into a meeting of 
the Flour Mill Community Action Network held on April 8, 2024. 

 

Relationship to the Strategic Plan, Health Impact Assessment and Climate 
Action Plans 
 
This report refers to operational matters and has no direct connection to the Community Energy and 
Emissions Plan. 
 

Financial Implications 
 
There are no financial implications associated with this report. 
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